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You’re Invited to the WIA’s Annual Meeting Sunday, Jan. 27
The following slate of director and officer nominees for the 2013 WIA Board of Directors will be submitted for vot-

ing at Ascension Lutheran Church at the Wiltondale Annual Meeting on Sunday, Jan. 27, starting at 6 p.m. Please
plan to attend this meeting to which all Wiltondale residents are encouraged to come. Gather beginning at 6, the
meeting starts at 6:30 and is followed by dinner. Please enter through the back door next to the playground. Please
show your support of your neighborhood and attend this meeting.

Officers (1-year term):
Chairman - Armand Patella
President - Tim Lotz
Vice President - John Danz
Treasurer - Rob Wendt
Secretary - Anita Richardson

New Directors (3-year term):
Nathan Raider
Marshall Henslee

Renewing Directors (3-year term):
Tim Burkett
Brad Hartin
Eric Hutter
Janine Ptak
Bill Sherman
Karen Sorenson

Holiday Décor Winners Announced
Congratulations to the winners of the 2012 Holiday Decoration con-

test! Maureen Flynn of 11 Aintree claimed the first place win; Katie and
Brad Kimball of 606 Yarmouth attained a second-place award, Teresa
and Guy Wenck of 625 Sussex took the third place award, and Jean
and Bernie Brune of 619 Wilton received honorable mention. Thank
you to everyone who got into the holiday spirit by illuminating Wiltondale!

Wiltondale Bowling Bash Feb. 23
Don’t miss the annual Wiltondale Bowling Bash Sat-

urday, Feb. 23 from 8 to 11 p.m. at Stoneleigh Lanes.
There are several spots still available!! Please reserve
your spot today by dropping off a check for $18.00 per
person to Barry Rollins. It can be mailed or dropped off
at 611 Sussex Road.

Please bring an appetizer or a dessert to share.
BYOB. Mark your calendars and remember that this
event sells out every year, so first come first served
(maximum number of bowlers is 80).

Please contact Muffie Rollins at home at (410) 296-
3396 or email mommamuff@comcast.net with any ques-
tions.

Library: Winter Destination
This cold weather means more time spent in-

side. Why not make it a time to go through out-
grown or completed reading material? The 19th
annual Friends of the Library book sale will be
held April 11-14 at the Towson Library. Donations
of books in excellent condition, including children's
titles, DVDs and CDs are being accepted now (no
Readers Digest condensed books, textbooks, en-
cyclopedias or LPs please). Bring donations to
the Accounts Desk. A receipt for tax purposes is
available upon request.

While you’re at the Towson Library, check out
Stoneleigh Elementary School students’ artwork
that will be on display during the month of Febru-
ary!

Women of Wiltondale Meeting Feb 21
This month’s WOW meeting will be held Thursday, Feb. 21, at 7 p.m.

Please watch your email for the location. This is a great way to catch up with
neighbors and to meet new friends. Please notify new neighbors, as WOW is
open to ALL neighborhood women.



Wiltondale Improvement Association President’s Letter
A belated ‘Happy New Year’ to all. As I conclude this year as President, I want to express my appreciation to every-
one for their support during these past 12 months. I especially want to thank our Board of Directors for their service to
our neighborhood. We all appreciate your commitment to sustaining the values that make Wiltondale such a great
place to live. Finally, a special thanks to our newsletter editor, Alison Mingo, who keeps us all informed and cheerfully
accommodates my last-minute submissions. Thanks, Alison!

As I write this, we are working to set up a special meeting with a representative from Baltimore County police to dis-
cuss the recent wave of armed robberies in our area. Please watch you email for a message from Wiltondale COP for
further details. We are targeting a Wednesday evening at Ascension Church - again, please watch your email for con-
firmation. Clearly this is a matter of critical importance to our community, and we encourage your participation in this
meeting.

I also invite you to attend the Wiltondale
Annual Meeting on Sunday, Jan. 27, at 6
p.m. This is an opportunity to hear news
and make your voice heard on matters
that are important to our community. We
will start our business at 6:30, and the
meeting will be followed by dinner and
time to meet and greet neighbors. Hope
to see you there.

Congratulations to our Holiday Decora-
tion winners: Maureen Flynn, the Kim-
balls, the Wencks and the Brunes. Our
neighborhood is always beautiful, and
never more so than during the holiday
season. Thanks to everyone for all the
lights and decorations that help make
the season special.

One final note: please see elsewhere in
this newsletter the slate of nominees for
the Executive Committee as well as new
and returning Directors. As I thank every-
one for their support this past year, I also
appreciate the confidence of the Board
and Nominating Committee in nominat-
ing me for another term as President. I
look forward to working with the Execu-
tive Committee, all of whom are slated to
return for another year of service, as well
as the full Board on another great year in
Wiltondale. In the meantime, support
Purple Power—Go Ravens!

Tim Lotz, President, WIA

Waste Collection Schedule

Mondays:

Trash Collection

Thursdays:

Single-Stream Recycling

No Yard Waste Collection Until April



Welcome to Wiltondale!
Please extend a welcome to our new neighbors and add their contact information to your directory:

Art Bragg & Beth Kautzman
609 Sussex Road
(410) 296-0416

Please let Lori Pagano know if you are a new Wiltondale resident or if you know of any new neigh-
bors who have recently moved in so that they may be welcomed by a member of the hospitality commit-
tee.

You may contact Lori at secretary@wiltondale. org. Any updates and/or corrections to your directory
information should be sent to directory@wiltondale. org.

Home Improvements Need OK
The Architecture Committee of the Wiltondale Improvement Association is re-

quiring 45 days for review of property changes.  Please plan ahead.  Submission
of forms and approval by the committee is required for all exterior home improve-
ments.  In addition, you are required to review your plans with your immediate
neighbors prior to submitting forms.

A “Proposed Improvement Review Form” can be downloaded from the Wilton-
dale website at www.wiltondale.org.  To have plans reviewed for approval, contact
arch@wiltondale.org.

You may submit changes,
deletions and additions to the

Wiltondale Newsletter to
newsletter@wiltondale.org.

The deadline for submis-
sions to the March newsletter

is Wednesday, Feb. 22.
Thank you!

Alison Mingo, editor

Owned And Operated By NRT LLC.

Sold ~ 24 Aintree
Sold ~ 604 Hastings

Sold ~ 7507 York
Sold ~ 624 Yarmouth
Contract ~ 611 Wilton

New Listing ~ 637 Sussex
New Listing ~ 626 Stevenson



Wiltondale Classified Advertising
Tutoring

Experienced Mathematics/Statistics tutor.
Have 10 years of teaching experience

at Loyola University, Maryland.
Will tutor most high school or college level

mathematics or statistics courses.
Evening or weekend availability;

competitive rates; references available.
Mike Schneider (443) 632-6589 or

mschneider4@loyola.edu

Professional Services
Thyme for You, LLC

Personal Chef Service
Your Kitchen, Your Menu, Our Chefs

Specially prepared meals to suit
your personal dietary needs.

410-337-8963 or www.thymeforyou.com
————————————————

If you need assistance with speeding up
slow computers, solving computer

problems, setting up TVs or accessories,
call Max Birckner (410) 296-4063

————————————————
Frame a memory at The Violet Cow.

Diane Topper
dtopper2@verizon.net or (410) 337-0077

————————————————
Life is busy enough, so let me be of help.

My name is Kate Glorioso
kglorioso@hotmail.com; (443) 996-6150
Here's just a sampling of what I can assist
with: house/pet-sitting, cleaning, shopping,

cooking/baking, parties/events.
————————————————

Need Birthday Entertainment?
Face Painting is Now Available!

Call Caroline Mecchi, age 12
(410) 823-3930

References Available

Real Estate
DEWEY BEACH COTTAGE.....

40 yards from beach, 2 bedroom, sleeps 6,
screened porch and patio, private parking

spot directly in front of cottage.
Email or call Laura Mades

Mades7@hotmail.com or 410-340-5177

Home/Child Care
Red Cross Certified Babysitter Aylish Ptak

Loves Kids. Age 15. (410) 823-3144

Red Cross certified babysitter.
Blair Ptak Age 14. (410) 823-3144
————————————————

Red Cross certified babysitter. Age 15.
Experienced, loves kids, references

available. Jane Harriott (410) 296-0063
————————————————

Red Cross certified, experienced,
responsible babysitter, age 16.

Bridget Rudolphi (410) 825-8373
————————————————
Completed Safe Sitters Program at

St.Joseph Medical Center, experienced,
responsible babysitter, age 13.

Lauren Rudolphi (410) 825-8373
————————————————

Babysitting, nanny, pet sitter.
CPR certified college student

Amelia Marlowe age 20 (443) 955-8844
————————————————

Babysitting, Red Cross trained, pet sitter.
Abby Marlowe age 15 (410) 828-4337

————————————————
Babysitting, pet sitter.

Bobby Marlowe age 18 (443) 955-1812
————————————————

Red Cross Certified Babysitter
Experienced, Responsible, Age 16.

Katie DeMallie (410) 296-9501
kdemallie@verizon.net

————————————————
Red Cross certified babysitter.

Natalie Anderson Age 16
(410) 828-0508 or (410) 825-1895

————————————————
In-home experienced child-care provider is

looking for a new family to care for preferably
a newborn and preschool children. If interest-

ed please call Susie Johnson at
(410) 664-6263. References available.

—————-————-——————
Red Cross certified babysitter.  Age 14.

Nina Lorsch (410) 828-6472
————————————————

Exerienced child care provider is looking for
a family who needs a great nanny in their
home. Would consider part-time, full-time
or before and after school care. A  nanny

share would be fine also. Great references.
Please call Holly Gunts (410) 337-7382

————————————————
Experienced babysitter, American
Safety & Health Institute, CPR &

Basic First Aid trained.
Dependable, responsible and

enjoys children. Age 14
Olivia Morgan (443) 860-1998

Red Cross certified babysitter.  Age 16.
Kelsey Evans (410) 583-7355

————————————————
Experienced Red Cross certified babysitter.

Age 15. Emma Fox (410) 828-6345
References available.

————————————————
Pet sitter and babysitter. Age 13.

Sarah Fox (410) 828-6345
————————————————

Andrew Pagano age 14
Experienced Pet sitter & dog walker.

Will rake leaves and shovel snow.
————————————————

Experienced Pet Sitter. Loves animals!
I will care for your pets as if
they were my own! Age 10.

Holly Brakebill (410) 825-2262
————————————————

Pet sitting or walking. Friendly and reliable.
Call Nick Birckner (410) 296-4063

————————————————
Tim and Brian Coan - 15

Call us at (410) 337-9159 for pet sitting,
dog walking, lawn mowing and yard work.

————————————————
Patrick and Brendan Coan - Age 18

Experienced and dependable lawn mowers.
References available

Please call us at (410) 337-9159
————————————————

Jimmy Walker: Experienced lawn-cutting,
pet sitting and dog walking. Age 19.

(443) 231- 8106
————————————————

Teo Walker: Lawn-cutting, pet sitting and
dog walking. Age 17. (410) 823-5425
————————————————

Wesley Walker: Pet sitting and dog walking.
Age 13. (410) 823-5425

————————————————
Pet sitting and dog walking.

Lawn and garden care (raking, shoveling,
and mowing). Responsible and hard working.

References available.
Luke Bender Age 15. (410) 825-6677
————————————————

Cullen Kuhn (15) and Grady Kuhn (12)
are available for dog-walking and yard work.

Call (410) 847-9026
————————————————

Responsible dog walker. Also available for
raking and snow shoveling. Age 16.

Contact Colin King at (443) 564-8322
or at colin.king.96@gmail.com


